
 

 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT FOR THE NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO  
YOUNGSTOWN OFFICE 

VIRTUAL TOWN HALL VIA ZOOM® WITH JUDGE TIIARA N.A. PATTON 
FRIDAY, JUNE 25, 2021 AT NOON 

 
Judge Tiiara N.A. Patton cordially invites all attorneys practicing in the Youngstown office of the 
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio to a virtual town hall meeting 
on Friday, June 25, 2021 at Noon via Zoom® Video Communications. The discussion will include 
the reopening of the Court, virtual hearings via Zoom, Judge Patton’s practices and procedures, 
and any other matters of interest to the bar. Also, representatives from the Clerk’s Office, the 
Office of the United States Trustee, the panel Chapter 7 Trustees and the Standing Chapter 13 
Trustee will present updates and other information of importance.  

Registration is required. To register for the townhall email Brandon Pasvanis at 
PattonZoom_Registration@ohnb.uscourts.gov and include your name, email address, and 
telephone number. The town hall log-in information will be emailed to registered attendees by 
Thursday, June 24, 2021.  

If you have any questions contact Brandon Pasvanis at (330) 742-0950. 
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